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Wandsworth




	Richmond and Wandsworth Council

Housing and Regeneration Department
Town Hall

London SW18 2PU

Please ask for/reply to: 

Telephone: 020 8871 6000

Direct Line: 020 8871 7042 

Email: warren.griffith@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk
Web:housingssmail@wandsworth.gov.uk 

Our ref:   Lift HRD/WG/H115
Date:  18th September 2019      



	Goulden House – H115 (Core B)

Winders Road

London

SW11 3HF


	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Dear Resident
We are writing to inform that the lift has been scheduled for essential repair works within the lift machine room, lift car and lift shaft. 
The lift contractor that will be carrying out these works are called Polar Lifts.  The contractor has advised that they are aiming to start these works on the week commencing 21st October 2019, which is following the completion of H114 (Core A) and will take approximately 3 weeks to complete. 

As soon as a start date has been confirmed for that week, we will inform Goulden House cooperative. 

Please note during this period the lift will remain shut down and the contractor will do their upmost to try and reduce this downtime. 

If the event of an emergency or if you require further assistance, please can you contact Emergency Control on 0208 871 7490.
The lift department can be contacted on 0208 871 7042 Monday to Friday between the hours of 8.00am to 5.00pm
Please accept our sincere apologises for any inconvenience that this may cause.
Yours faithfully
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W. Griffith
Lift Manager
Cc. Michael Clarke – Senior Lift Engineer

Director of Housing and Regeneration:  Mr. Brian Reilly

